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12th January 2016 

 

Parent/Carer 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Parent/Carer Questionnaire for completion 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Welcome back to the start of yet another busy term and may I take this opportunity to wish each and 
everyone of you a Happy New Year and my best wishes for a prosperous 2016. 
 
At Devonshire Hill, we value the opinion of our whole school and as such have created a questionnaire 
for parents and carers to complete, which you will find attached to this letter (Appendix A).  You are 
invited to let us know your views about the school by completing this questionnaire.  Completion of 
the questionnaire is voluntary.   
 
Please provide only one answer to each question, by putting a tick in the relevant box to the right of 
the question.  If you are unable to answer a question, please leave it blank.  Completed questionnaires 
will be treated as confidential.  Please complete and return your questionnaire to the main office by 
3:30pm on Thursday 21st January 2016. 
 
Thank you in advance for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
 
Steven Lock 
Chair of Governors 
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Appendix A 
 

Questionnaire for Parents and Carers of The Devonshire Hill Nursery and Primary School 
Please tick one box per row. 

 
 
My child enjoys school Strongly Agree 

Agree 
Disagree 
Strongly Disagree 
Don’t Know 

 
 
 
 
 

   

   

My child feels safe at school Strongly Agree 
Agree 
Disagree 
Strongly Disagree 
Don’t Know 

 
 
 
 
 

   

   

My child makes good progress at this school Strongly Agree 
Agree 
Disagree 
Strongly Disagree 
Don’t Know 

 
 
 
 
 

   

   

My child is well looked after at this school Strongly Agree 
Agree 
Disagree 
Strongly Disagree 
Don’t Know 

 
 
 
 
 

   

   

My child is taught well at this school Strongly Agree 
Agree 
Disagree 
Strongly Disagree 
Don’t Know 

 
 
 
 
 

   

   

My child receives appropriate age related homework Strongly Agree 
Agree 
Disagree 
Strongly Disagree 
Don’t Know 
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Pupils are well behaved at this school Strongly Agree 
Agree 
Disagree 
Strongly Disagree 
Don’t Know 

 
 
 
 
 

   

   

The school deals effectively with bullying Strongly Agree 
Agree 
Disagree 
Strongly Disagree 
Don’t Know 

 
 
 
 
 

   

   

The school is well led and managed Strongly Agree 
Agree 
Disagree 
Strongly Disagree 
Don’t Know 

 
 
 
 
 

   

   

This school responds well to any concerns I raise Strongly Agree 
Agree 
Disagree 
Strongly Disagree 
Don’t Know 

 
 
 
 
 

   

   

I receive valuable information about my child’s progress Strongly Agree 
Agree 
Disagree 
Strongly Disagree 
Don’t Know 

 
 
 
 
 

    

   

I would recommend this school to another parent Strongly Agree 
Agree 
Disagree 
Strongly Disagree 
Don’t Know 
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Any other comments: 
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